
CABINET – 26 MAY 2020 

CABINET APPOINTMENTS 2020/21 

RECOMMENDATION 

1. Cabinet is recommended to confirm the existing appointments as set out in 

the Annex. 

Background 

2. Each year in May Cabinet considers member appointments to a variety of 

bodies which in different ways support the discharge of the Council’s 

executive functions. A number of appointments are made taking into account 

political balance and the wishes expressed by Group leaders are reflected in 

the decisions made. 

 

3. Attached is an annex setting out the appointments made in 2019/20. 

 

4. These appointments are made in tandem with the appointments made at the 

Annual Council meeting which has this year been postponed. All existing 

appointments that are made at Council are continued without change.  

 

5. It is suggested that to be consistent with the approach to full Council and in 

order not to take officers from essential other work Cabinet be recommended 

to confirm the existing appointments.  

 

NICK GRAHAM 

Director of Law & Governance 

Annex- Appointments 2019/20 

Contact Officer: Sue Whitehead, Principal Committee Officer; 

sue.whitehead@oxfordshire.gov.uk Tel: 07393 001213 

May 2020 
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